
Merry Christmas 
The children from the 4-5 year class visited Peninsula village today to spread their Christmas Cheer. 

They sang Christmas carols throughout the village and were lucky enough to listen to a Christmas 

story. The story book was then donated to Umina Kids Club. 

 

 



 

 



 

 


